
**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT** 
 
 

Special Provision for Utilizing DBE Trucking Vendors 
 
 
Contractors are hereby notified of new subcontracting requirements when hiring 
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) trucking on MDOT let projects.  These 
requirements entail having DBE trucking vendors under contract (subcontract) as outlined in 
the Special Provision for Utilizing Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Trucking Vendors 
(20SP108C-02).  MDOT form series 1302 and 1386 have been updated in alignment with the 
special provision requirements. 
 
The Special Provision for Utilizing Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Trucking 
Vendors will be in effect beginning with the December 3, 2021, bid letting.  The special 
provision will be added by a blanket addendum for the December 2021 and January 2022 bid 
lettings.  It will be incorporated into the proposal for all subsequent lettings. 
 
 
 
Lansing, MI 
11/23/2021 
 

 
 
 


